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Document Title Revision Effective Date 

PoA-MAR-FOR-003 Notice to Mariners 00 March 2025 

 

Vessel Owners, Operators, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the 

contents of this Navigation Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners 34 / 2025 
 

South Harbour – Noble Intrepid Departure 

  
Notice is hereby given that the Noble Intrepid will be departing Aberdeen South 

Harbour on Thursday 21st August between 1200hrs & 1800hrs. 

 

During this operation there will be restricted movements within the South Harbour and 

its approaches. All vessels are asked to navigate with caution within the VTS area 

while this operation is underway.  

 

Regular broadcasts will be made on VHF channel 12.  

 

 

Port of Aberdeen  

Marine Department  

20th August 2025 

  


